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Comments: I am very concerned about adding additional parking spaces to the Miners Creek Trailhead.  Yes, it

is a popular area  but adding additional parking as proposed  will destroy numerous trees and flowers that are

part of the special beauty of that entry to the trailhead. And it will cause increased traffic and noise and litter to

the Bills Ranch and Ophir Mtn Townhomes which it borders.  And I'm suspecting that some will  find it a place to

party into the night causing more concerns.  I hope you would consider adding the additional parking spaces to

the east end of the Medical Office Building which I have never seen filled to capacity. And it will not increase

traffic, noise, or destroy nature in a residential are.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.


